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Traffic Shift on Quacco Road 

 
Chatham County, GA (February 3, 2021) –  Traffic will be shifted from existing travel lanes on 

Quacco Road to the new lanes on Quacco Road beginning today at 4:00 PM. The traffic shift will only 

affect traffic on Quacco Road between SR 25/Ogeechee Road and Winding Way. Signs and markings will 

be installed in advance of the traffic shift to guide motorists.  

The traffic shift will remain in effect until the project is complete. Motorists are asked to reduce speed 

and use caution when traveling on this portion of Quacco Road. 

This traffic shift is weather dependent and subject to change. 
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